
1

Adam Vincent

From: Stewart Fletcher <stewart@fletcherconsulting.co.nz>
Sent: Monday, 17 April 2023 9:32 pm
To: District Plan
Subject: PC19 Evidence in Support of Submission #98 
Attachments: PC 19 - Sub #98 - Evidence of Stewart Fletcher.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Adam

Good evening 
 
My apologies but due to other commitments I have only now had the opportunity to prepare evidence in support of 
the submission made by John & Mary Fletcher (Sub No. #98) with regards to Plan Change 19.  
 
It would be appreciated if you can please pass the evidence on to the Hearings Panel and hopefully obtain their 
agreement that the evidence can be accepted. 
 
The evidence is brief and I note that no party made a further submission in support or opposiƟon to the submission 
such that no party would be disadvantaged.  In addiƟon, the hearing schedule has this submission being heard near 
the end of the first round of hearings such that a period of Ɵme remains available for relevant parts to consider the 
evidence. 
 
Thank you for your consideraƟon of this maƩer and again my apologies for the delay in geƫng this evidence to you.  
 
If you have any queries or require further informaƟon please feel free to get in contact. 
 
Kind regards 
Stewart Fletcher 
 

 
 

4 Primrose Hill Lane, CHRISTCHURCH 8051 
Cell:  021 0234 6903;  Email: stewart@fletcherconsulting.co.nz;   
Web: www.fletcherconsulting.co.nz 
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